osaurs.
listed in their co
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children will receive a free earing reening. Please our story Tucker Turfle
look for that note in your child’s backpack. you would like a digitc
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REMINDERS

« Please send your family bulletin board project.

« Please send a clean set of clothes to keep at
school.

« Please work on potty training at home. We are
working fo establish bathroom routines at school.

THANK YOU, STEPHANIE LORENZE

Thank you to Stephanie Lorenze for subbing
over the last two weeks. We enjoyed having
her with us and look forward to upcoming

visits.
ELEMENTARY STUDENTS VISIT
Stephanie Lorenze's dcughfers V|5|t-eo| us last 3.YEAR-OLD BEFORE/AFTER SCHOOL
week to read two of their favorite books.
\I;tht . t;eat ;O have el'emen’rory. s.tUder.]E stop The 3-year-old class is infroducing before and
y fo read and engage in an activity with us. after school care. You can begin to drop off

your child at 8.15am and pick up as late as
12pm. Fees are prorated at $10 per hour and
are billed based on monthly usage.

UPCOMING EVENTS

« September 22: Prek Class (afternoon
class) Shelley Marshall Tea Party

« September 28: Nursery School Open
House 6:00 - 7:00 pm

age through Remind, or email ashley.martucci@mail.wvu.edu or
ecoleary@mail.wvu.edu.



